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  Coughs and Sneezes: 
  
  
 
  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

This week our assembly theme has been ‘Be Co-operative’ and it has been great to see lots of 
examples of children and adults doing this around school.  After the half-term holiday, we are 
hoping to start our clubs again so will be asking pupils what kind of activities they want to do. 
Hope you have a great holiday and we’ll see you all back on Monday 21st February,  
 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec –Holly Morris   
Y1 – Bentley Hoyle 
Y2 – Lois Hardaker            

Y3 – Charlie Lawlor 

Y4 – Oliver Donovan 

Y5 – Corey Fitzpatrick-Smith 

Y6 – Harley Dyer 
 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance was 

Year 1 

with 98.6% - GREAT EFFORT! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

Dodgeball Stars 
  Our Yr4 pupils were in action against other schools on Monday with a 

fantastic ‘Glow-in-the-Dark’ Dodgeball Festival.  Mr Straccia said, 

 

“It was a great event 

for the children to 

take part in – lots of 

fun and excitement. 

Our children did a 

fantastic job and 

represented the 

school really well”. 

 

 

Engine Running? 
Please don’t leave your engine running 

when dropping off or picking up – 

especially Breakfast Club-it’s dangerous 

and bad for our environment-Thank You! 

 

start 

 
 
 

The government’s Office of National Statistics 

has asked us to take part in this national survey 

to help learn about and therefore fight the 

Coronavirus. All pupil information is kept secret  

and the sample is taken from 

the pupil’s tongue on a  

sponge so it’s harmless!  

    Sign your child up at: 

 

 

 
Don’t forget it’s tonight so please make sure you’re ready 

for the call – telephone or Zoom! Thank you for taking part! 

Chicken Pox 
We’ve had a number of children with chicken pox in school recently. 

This is an infectious disease which is not usually harmful to primary  

aged children but can be transmitted easily during the incubation 

period.  If your child develops spots then the advice is to keep 

them at home until they are no longer infectious, which is  

until the last blister has burst and crusted over – looking dry 

not wet.  If you do have any concerns, please contact school. 
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